
Test your pumpkin carving skills by entering our spooky ‘Halloween at the Hall’ 

competition. Simply carve a design of your choice into your pumpkin at home, 

then leave on the grass next to Hoar Cross Hall’s hotel reception, not forgetting 

to place your pumpkin pass inside your creation, which can be collected from 

reception. Remember, to be in for a chance to win, all pumpkins must be 

submitted before the 30th of October!

Happy carving!

Winner will be announced on October 31st.

Are you a cut above the rest?

WIN A SPA DAY FOR TWO AND A 
SMYTHS TOYS STORE VOUCHER


